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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Year 2 Team would like to invite you to a SAT’s meeting on Monday 
30th January at 7pm on Microsoft Teams. Following on from our first par-
ents’ evening, this meeting will give you all the information you need re-
garding the KS1 SATs. The assessments will take place across the whole of 
May in 2023. We will also be offering a drop-in session on Tuesday 31st Jan-
uary from collection time until 4pm for you to ask any further questions 
you may have.  
 
We hope that this meeting will only enhance our communication and 
shared goal of supporting your wonderful children through their end of 
year assessments. A link to the meeting will be sent out on your children’s 
Teams page closer to the time.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Year 2 Team 
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